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3 December 2015

NHPUC DECC

Debra A. Howland

State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Energy Professionals, LLC’s notice of material change to Electric Aggregation License DM 12-217.

Dear Ms. Howland;

In connection with Energy Professionals, LLC (Company) above — referenced licenses, please find the following
update to the information found on the applications with respect to the ownership of the Company.

At the time of the application, the owner of Energy Professionals, LLC (Company) was FMR Management, Inc.
On November 4, 2015, FMR Management, Inc. contributed 100% of its ownership interest in the Company to
AGPB Holdings, LLC, a Delaware limited liability company ("AGPB”). AGPB is a holding company with no
business operations.

AGPB then formed a new entity in the name of Quantum Energy Holdings, LLC ("Quantum"), a Delaware
limited liability company, as part of a joint venture with GPB Energy Holdings, LLC ("GPB"), a Delaware limited
liability company. Pursuant to the applicable operating agreement, AGPB contributed 100% of its ownership of
the Company to Quantum for a 50% ownership position of Quantum. GPB made a cash contribution to Quantum
for a 50% ownership position of Quantum. Quantum is a holding company with no business operations outside of
the ownership of the Company.

Therefore, the new and current owner of the Company is Quantum, which is jointly owned in equal parts by
AGPB and GPB. While GPB is represented on the Board of Directors of Quantum, it is not otherwise involved
with any of the day-to-day operations of the Company. Matt Judkin will remain as the CEO of the Company.
This change in corporate structure has not changed the day to day operations of the Company.

In addition to the above, please note the following updates:
Business Address:
Energy Professionals, LLC
9701 International Court North, Suite #A
St. Petersburg, FL. 33716
Name, Title and Business Address of primary contact:
Thomas Colby, General Manager

9701 International Court North, Suite #A
St. Petersburg, FL. 33716



Regulatory Contact Person:

Laura Zepeda, Director of Corporate Affairs
9701 International Court North, Suite #A
St. Petersburg, FL. 33716

(714) 264-0611

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (714) 264-0611 or via email at
lzepeda@energyprofessionals.com

Sincerely,

A dr—

Laura Zepeda
Director of Corporate Affairs
Energy Professionals, LI.C



